
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
October 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Key Stage 5 - A Level Design Technology 
As you are aware, your son/daughter is studying A Level Design Technology (Eduqas examination 
board). 
 
By the end of the year, students will have made a range of products, using a variety of different 
materials.  The products are made using materials and equipment provided by the school.  To help 
cover the cost of these resources and associated equipment, we would like to ask for a contribution 
of £10 per student. 
 
Payment should be made via www.parentpay.com, the school’s online cashless payment system by 
Friday 25 October.  If you have any problems accessing the service, please contact the Finance Team 
on 01275 465941. 
 
In cases of financial assistance, please contact Mrs Gumm, the Business Support Manager, who will 
be able to provide information regarding the 16-19 Bursary Fund.  This is available to post-16 students 
who are in receipt of Free School Meals or whose parents/carers receive Child Tax Credit or Universal 
Credit. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
J Lewis 
Head of Faculty 
 

Station Road, Backwell, 
Bristol BS48 3BX 

Tel: 01275 463371 
mailbox@backwellschool.net 

www.backwellschool.net 
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